
Minutes for Notre Dame College Prep Dads Club meeting – Tuesday, April 16, 2024 

Call to order for Dads Club at 8:43pm by Mike Marrese at D’Agostino’s in Niles, IL 

20 in attendance   

Welcome: Mike Marrese 

Upcoming Events/Meetings/Service/Volunteer Opportunities: 

 Next Athletic Club Meeting: Wednesday, April 17 at 7pm in the NDCP library. 

For any current dad that is an NDCP alum, there will be an “Alumni & Senior Class Breakfast” 
event on Friday, April 26, 2024 8am – 9am in the NDCP cafe, Niles, IL.  Register at 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeyiblxpGXIqIntVYjbBZ2dfp8gFkZ12xJkLq--
IovokQUP1A/viewform. There will be a guest speaker from the Class of ‘90 and the event will 
have a Q and A session. 

We will hold the Mother Son Dance on Friday May 17, 6:45pm-10:00 pm. Country and Western 
will be the theme.  We will need 15-20 Dads to work this event. E-mail Mike as soon as possible 
if you can help with the setup. Volunteers are needed from 3:30pm until the end of the event. If 
you cannot come for set up please arrive at 5:30pm. Clean up ends at 11:00pm.  The setup will 
consist of setting chairs and tables with tablecloths, placing centerpieces and bringing drinks 
out. The food will be catered by Forno Pavese. Desert will be ice cream. Dads will do all of the 
serving of the food and drinks as well as check-in and sell raffle tickets.  There will be two photo 
booths. The DJ will be the same as in previous years. Dads will wear jeans and flannel shirts. 
Cowboy hats will be provided to the dads.  Final plans for this event will be arranged at the May 
Dad’s Club meeting.  

There will be a Friends of Notre Dame Golf Outing on Monday, June 17 starting 9am at White 
Pines in Bensenville. Begin to form your foursomes. This event is non-competitive and will 
feature awards.  A lunch will served in the banquet hall from 1:30pm-2:30pm following golfing 
and is included in the $95 price. There is a guarantee of 120 that we will need to meet. A 
registration link for this event is available on the NDCP Website Homepage. 

Old Business 

New Business 

Thanks to our hosts at Tavern on the Point in Niles, IL for the social portion of the meeting. 6724 
N. Northwest Highway, Chicago, IL.  

Next meeting will be Tuesday May 14, 2004, 7pm at D’Agostino’s in Niles, IL 

-Meeting adjourned at 9:01pm 
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